Minutes of the University Senate - August 15, 1934

Master of Science in Agriculture

Henry Clay Haggan

Electrical Engineer

Erle Milton Hays

Doctor of Philosophy

Education - Frank Bruno Miller

Emffeltis Secretary

MINUTES OF THE UNIVERSITY SENATE October 15, 1934

The University Senate met in the Lecture Room of McVey Hall Monday, October 15, 1934, with President McVey presiding.

The minutes of May 30 and August 15 were read and approved.

The Committee on Duplication of Work presented the following courses, which were approved:

College of Arts and Sciences

Chemistry 49a,b. Chemistry for Nurses. This course deals with those general principles of chemistry, phorganic, organic and physiological, which give the necessary foundation for practical work in nutrition, materia medica, and other subjects more or less dependent on a basis of chemical training. One hour lecture, one hour recitation, one hour laboratory a week each. Two credits each semester.

Minutes of the University Senate - October 15, 1934

Psychology 12. Guidance. The course introduces the problems of guidance as they have been developed nationally centering attention on the child and youth who are constantly face toface with the adjustments to home, school, occupations, and life. It relates the problems of individual differences to these practical situations and offers suggestions as to methods of guidance which do not require extended technical knowledge. Open to students who have had a beginning course in psychology. Three credits.

Sociology 114a, b. Independent Work in Sociology. One credit each semester.

College of Agriculture

Agronomy 114, Specific Crops. Three credits. Offered in summer school. This course is not to replace Agronomy 114a,b, but its approval will make it possible to give a three-credit course in Specific Crops instead of either two or four credits.

Professors H. H. Downing and Dana Card were elected Senate representatives on the University Council, to succeed Professors J. W. Martin and Amry Vandenbosch, whose terms had expired.

President McVey announced that he had sent a letter to the local chapter of the American Association of University Professors, requesting that the individual members write him any questions they might wish to ask concerning University policies.

The President urged that all members of the University staff take membership in the Kentucky Educational Association.

Dr. Amos H. Eblen was introduced as a new member of the Senate. He is to take the place of Professor Black who is on leave this year.

Announcement was made that Dr. S. Parkes Cadman would be the speaker at Convocation Thursday, October 18, at 11 a.m.

President McVey called attention to the Ninth Educational Conference, to be held October 27 and 28.

Empgelis